
 
 

Employee Recognition 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values. 

 
                                                             Raven Burrell and Suzanna Adams 

                    Counseling Center     
I would like to nominate both Raven Burrell and Suzanna Adams in the 

Counseling Center.  Due to the confidential nature of our work in the Counseling 

Center, it often goes unnoticed by most on campus.  Suzanna and Raven stayed 

almost three hours past their regular hours on a Friday to help a student with a 

particularly difficult crisis.  The student received the appropriate assistance 

thanks to them.  Unlike some other departments, it is difficult to flex their time to 

make up for the additional work because of previously scheduled student 

appointments.  They both put in the extra time and were back in the office on 

Monday morning at their regularly scheduled time ready to go.   

                              
                                                Bernadette Jemiolo 
                                            Environmental Services    
I would like add Bernadette Jemiolo to the recognition list. She is one of the 
longest working maintainers on campus with over 35 years of service to students 
and the community. She is currently working as a maintainer III supervisor in the 
Davis hall freshman building. She is like a mother to our students keeping eyes 
on them, helping in very situation possible and making sure students feel 
comfortable in their new home away from home. Please give her a big applause. 

 
 

                   Kenneth Gamelli, Brian LaBombard & Shaun Hedges 
                                Trades 

I can’t say enough about the great job Kenny, Brian and Shaun did today in our 
offices. It was a convoluted project, and there were hiccups and changes along 
the way. But they were champs! They hung in there with me, getting everything 
done “just so.” I really appreciate their great attitudes and great work! Please let 
them know.        
 
 

Mike Twarkins, Javier Rivera, Kenneth Gamelli, Shaun Hedges, Brian    
LaBombard, Allyn Hall, Brian Longley, Arthur St. Jean, Fred DeChristopher, 

Kevin O’Neil, Lori Cellilli, Joshua Hettrick, Tony Santos, Tom Therrien, 
Maureen Socha, Thomas Casartello, William Harrington, Aaron Childs, 

Nicholas Wojtowicz and Scott Clark 
Environmental Services, Trades, Facilities and Operations, and                                 

Information and Instructional Technology 
Human Resources would like to extend our appreciation to the above individuals 
for their role in the HR office move. Thank you for your hard work, dedication and 
commitment to this project and creating an amazing new space for the HR team.  


